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The British Museum  

 

 
On Wednesday 4

th
 December, 2019, Yr5 and Yr6 went to the 

British Museum to see the Egyptian collections. We spent most 

of the day there.  

 

When we got off the coach, we had to be separated into groups. 

I was in Mrs Hepkey’s group. Then we got handed a pamphlet 

and a pencil. The first thing we did was join groups with Mrs 

Gates, then headed to the statues. Before lunch, we saw the 

world famous Rosetta stone (it was busy so I only saw some 

hieroglyphics). 

 

Just after lunch we visited some mummies (there were animals 

to!), was a mummy that had its bandages taken off, and he was 

called ginger. The next room had skulls and bones in a glass 

display case. One of the skulls had a fracture in it!  

 

At the end of the trip , everyone was on the coach and ready to 

go home. In Watford, we saw the president and Donald Trump 

being driven in black cars being guarded by police motorbikes. 

All in all, I had a great time and I recommend it to anyone who 

is interested about geography and wants to find out more about 

countries. 

  

By Daisy Harryman  

Year 6  


